
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	

OAK PARK UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING 

Notice posted June 5, 2020  
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oak Park USD Board of Education regular 
meeting, originally scheduled for June 16, 2020, has been rescheduled to  

June 30, 2020.   
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________________________________________________ 

     Anthony W. Knight, Ed.D., Superintendent 
     and Secretary to the Board of Education 
 


